
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope those of you 

who watched the Easter 

performance enjoyed it—

we certainly did. The  

children did us proud 

again!  

I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank 

FOHSA for their efforts 

with the Easter bingo. I 

have never seen the hall 

so full; it was a brilliant 

night which raised money 

for our academy. I look 

forward to the next one! 

Year 6 will start swimming 

again on 16th April. This is 

to prepare and assess  

 

them for the end of  

primary competency skills. 

We do not need you to 

complete a permission slip 

as we have them from 

earlier in the year unless 

your child’s health 

circumstances  

have  changed. 

Please see Mrs Escritt if 

you need a new form. 

I hope you have a  

wonderful Easter and we 

will see you all on 15th 

April. 

 

 

Emma Owner 

 

Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April: 

Easter Holiday 

 

Monday 15th April: 

Return to school 

 

Tuesday 16th April: 

Year 6 swimming starts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to parents for 

all efforts to adhere to 

uniform guidelines. This 

is much appreciated.  
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SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA Newsletter 

 

 

We would like to 
tell you about… 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Eco club and 
all parents, carers and  

children who took part in 
our village litter pick  

on Wednesday. 
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Please refer to our website 

for all our latest  

Safeguarding news and 

policies 

www.icenihockwold.attrust.org.uk 

 

 



Club Timetable   

ATTENDANCE  
 

Our overall attendance this week was 95% 

The class with the highest attendance this week as Elm class with 

100% 

Well done to Elm class! 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Before School  NO CLUBS  

After School  THIS WEEK  

  

 

 

 

 

There will be no clubs the first week back. 

A new clubs letter for the Summer term will be sent out in due course. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We have 40 children with 98%+ attendance for this academic 

year so far. This in itself is a fantastic achievement!  

The children’s names were put into a draw to win a voucher to 

celebrate their great attendance. 

Congratulations to our winners: 

Albie in Acorn (Key Stage 1 winner) 

Bill in Oak (Key Stage 2 winner) 

 

All 14 of our 100% students also received a certificate. 

Lunch Menu 

Monday 15th April  

Cheese and tomato pizza (V) 

Tomato Pasta  (V) 

 

Tuesday 16th April 

Classic beef burger 

Vegetarian burger (V) 

 

Wednesday 17th April  

BBQ chicken 

Cheesy Ploughman’s picnic plate  

(V) 

 

Thursday 18th April 

Turkey Con Chilli with rice 

Chilli no Carne with crispy tortilla 

 

Friday 19th April 

Fish fingers with chips 

Quorn dippers with chips (V) 

 

Ingredient lists provided by Chartwells are 

now on our website. 

We are a nut FREE school—this includes 

products  

containing or made from nuts such as 

peanut butter.  

Please can we remind  

parents that chocolate  

products are not allowed in home 

packed lunches. 

  

 

 

 

 

Celebration 
Assembly 
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iceniprimary@attrust.org.uk  

01842 828275  

icenihockwold.attrust.org.uk 

@IceniHockwold 

Main Street, Hockwold, Thetford, 

Norfolk, IP26 4LP  
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